
 
 

 

Task Force  
Meeting Summary 

 
 
 
Glacier Way Trailhead, Task Force Meeting,  
July 19, 2016 at 1:00pm 
 
 

• The Project Scope is to remain as delineated, with a future vaulted toilet to be considered only if required 
by future Board or GPC. 

• Expanded parking lot is recommended to be implemented by 2020, and within the current guidance of 
the 5YIPlan. 

• Staff to work toward preliminary construction costs for consideration by the Task Force and GPC. 
• Task Force met for an onsite tour on August 1 at 10:30am.   

 
 


